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JESUS 
 
Brothers and sisters, it's Me, the One who won death and sin, it's Me, your brother 
Jesus, your Saviour, the King of Kings! I've descended with great power among 
you, together with God the Omnipotent Father, together with My Mother, the Most 
Holy Virgin Mary, together with all the Angels and Saints of Heaven. The Holy 
Trinity is here among you. 
I've descended with very great power here among you, because I wish to speak 
to all mankind. Brothers and sisters, don't fear! Don't scandalize yourselves 
about all that's happening in the world: it was all prophesied and announced all 
over the world; humanity is deaf to the calls that come from Heaven. The world 
is in serious danger, everything is going to change. I’m inviting you to pray 
without ceasing, so that you’ve the courage and the strength of overcoming all 
the trials 
Mankind is going to be tried severely. Evil wants you to confuse, evil does 
everything to cover up the truth; Satan wants you all to Hell, but He will never 
make anything, because the Holy Trinity is going to intervene all over the world 
with great power, in order to expose lies, to lower the powerful, to lower 
haughtiness, to lower pride. Brothers and sisters, don't fear! Evil wants you to 
discourage. Believe everything that you’re living, because I'm telling you that it 
will all be confirmed very, very soon and this place will be known around the 
world for everything the Holy Trinity will accomplish here: great signs, 
wonders, marvels. 
Brothers and sisters, I'm passing close to each one of you. You're experiencing My 
presence very powerfully. Brothers and sisters, now I've to leave you, but very, very 
soon I’ll return to speak. 
I'm blessing you all, in the name of the Holy Trinity, in the name of the Father, the 
Son and the Holy Spirit. 

Peace, My brothers! Peace, My sisters! 
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